From: justin

To: -- City Clerk; -- City Council

Subject: Comment on Active Transportation Workshop and D Street

Date: Friday, October 13, 2023 9:39:32 AM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---

Dear Mayor McDonnell and Council members, Please support our city staff's vision for improved bike/mobility lanes on D Street as part of the D Street Traffic Calming Quick Build project. Ideally D Street would have physically protected bike/mobility lanes for all ages and abilities, in line with our policies.

I use D St daily to bike commute with my children to school. It is also the only way to cross the river somewhat safely and effectively by bicycle.

Thanks,
Justin Carter